
 

 

 
 

To: CPMG Providers 

 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

 

Date:     June 12, 2020 

 

Re: Utilization Management-Affirmative Statement   

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Children’s Physicians Medical Group makes every effort to ensure compliance with all 

federal and state regulations regarding utilization management activities, including 

individual affirmative statements signed by each CPMG employee whose responsibilities 

include utilization management decisions.  These statements document our commitment 

to rendering decisions based on appropriateness of care and existence of coverage, free 

from any financial incentive or reward.   

 

Should you wish to read the document in its entirety, a copy of the Affirmative Statement 

can be found on the CPMG website (www.cpmgsandiego.com) by selecting from the 

“Quick Links” section, after logging in as a provider.   

  

 

 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact CPMG Provider 

Relations at providerrelations@rchsd.org. 

 

 

 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com 
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